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The	civic	service
program	honored	by
the	France-Israel	Cross
Season

On	June	7,	in	Tel	Aviv,	the	France-
Israel	Cross	Season	scheduled	the
French-Israeli	Forum	for
Volunteerism	co-organized	by	the	IVA
and	OSE.

	

	

		
Monday,	May	27:	OSE
Alumni	Association
received	Serge
Klarsfeld

At	a	weekly	meeting	of	the
Association	of	OSE	Alumni	and
Sympathizers,	Serge	Klarsfeld	was
invited	to	schmooze	with	its
numerous	members.

	

	

		
OSE	2018	General
Assembly:	a	Focus	on
Youth	Engagement

The	OSE	Annual	General	Assembly
Meeting	was	held	on	Thursday,	June
28,	2018	at	the	Georges	and	Lili
Garel	Center,	headquarters	of	the
OSE.

	

	

		
World	Cup	victory:
Football	not	only	on
the	screens

A	few	hours	before	the	final	game	of
the	World	Cup,	a	soccer	game	took
place	at	the	OSE	between	the	youth
of	two	children’s	homes.

	

		 Happy	108th	birthdayto	Mr	Georges	Loinger!
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We	are	pleased	to	send	this
7th	issue	of	OSE	News,	as
we	are	celebrating	the
Jewish	New	Year	and	a
period	of	high-holidays	for
our	community	worldwide.

Youth	is	a	priority	of	OSE,
therefore	last	year	at	our
General	assembly	we	made
sure	to	highlight	the
commitment	of	the	youth,
both	through	the	French
civic	service	in	Israel	and
though	the	volunteering
activities	within	J'OSE
(Youth	with	OSE)	young
adults	group	to	help
children	and	families	in
need.	

Supporting	Holocaust
survivors,	ageing	people
who	are	isolated	or	with
dementia,	people	with
disabilities	both	children
and	adults	drives	us
forward	for	the	next	year
ahead.	More	than	ever,
OSE	is	committed	to	its
manifold	missions	and
tradition	to	help	people	in
need.	The	generosity	of
OSE’s	donors	is	crucial	for
us	to	always	do	more,	and
we	are	gladly	taking	this
opportunity	of	this	letter	to
thank	them.	

Please	do	forward	this
newsletter	to	your	friends,
relatives	and	all	who	might
be	sensitive	to	our	work
and	values.	And	until	next
time,	L’Shana	tova!

	



	
Georges	Loinger,	an	emblematic
figure	of	the	OSE,	has	just
celebrated	his	108th	birthday,
surrounded	by	his	family	and	friends.

	

	

		
Congratulations	to	the
children	of	OSE	for
their	school
achievements	in	2018!

Several	children	from	the	various
OSE	children’s	homes	and
educational	services	successfully
passed	their	exams	last	June.	
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